Hi Josh,

These are the new testimonials for 4363, Radiance Massage

Please make Martin Bauman first, then David Balk ...

And then the rest.

Thank you, Richard

## MARTIN H. BAUMAN

12 East Road Sands Point, NY 11050 (516) 767-3028

December 6, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

7182978944

Richard Schepper has been my only massage therapist for the last 25 years.

In addition to a number of medical problems, I am a post-polio patient and have an extremely complicated and sensitive body. Because of Richard's expertise he knows how to "work" my body and, as a result, does wonders for me.

I am always available as a reference.

Sincerely,

Martin H. Bauman





12/06/2013

Richard Schepper

185-01 Hillside Avenue, Suite 3B

Jamaica Avenue, NY 11432

## Dear Richard,

As the year draws to a close I was thinking about the 1<sup>st</sup> time I walked into your office looking like I just crawled out of a car wreck. I had been misdiagnosed and bounced around by the medical system with no positive results. I had been tested and pinched, but never treated. Almost as a last resort I went to see you on my brother Paul's strong personal recommendation.

After the first visit I started to feel immediate relief (my arm muscles stopped twitching) and a confidence that you could truly help me. After a couple of visits you pinpointed where I had a pinched nerve and the numbness in my fingers subsided. After a couple of weeks or so my back muscles and my whole body was back to normal. What traditional medicine could not even begin to treat or diagnose properly, you had resolved.

Since the initial positive results I have made you my once-a-month ritual. As a person that goes to a gym religiously, and does little if any stretching, you have helped me avoid any injuries or 'down time'. My routine monthly visits are a great tune-up and getaway from my every day stresses. Thanks for being there when I initially was in dire straits, and for being so accommodating with my unpredictable work schedule. I'll being seeing you soon, and hope you have a great New Year.

Sincerely,

David Balkan, VP